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September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers with a child in Year 6 
 
Re: Y6 Beaumanor Hall Residential – Meeting for Parents, Thursday 28

th
 September, 4.30 p.m. to 5.00 p.m. 

 
We would like to take the opportunity to invite all parents/carers and children to attend an information meeting about 
the Year 6 residential trip to Beaumanor Hall in Leicestershire.  This trip will take place from Wednesday 18

th
 

October to Friday 20
th
 October 2023.   

 
We have already started to add useful information, such as the kit list, onto our school website. Please click on the 
Year 6 Residential: Beaumanor Hall 2023 page to read the information. 
 
The meeting will take place in the school hall on Thursday 28

th
 September from 4.30 p.m. to 5.00 p.m.. The aim of 

the meeting is to provide all parents/carers and children with detailed information about the trip, the activities and 
itinerary.  We also hope to answer any further questions that you may have.  We really hope that all Year 6 children 
will want to participate in this outstanding visit.  
 
Please do not worry if you cannot attend the meeting, the meeting presentation will be shared on the school website.  
The meeting will however be the best opportunity to ask any questions you may have. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
The Year 5/6 Team 
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